
 

  
 

 
November 2016                               

Progress Report  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Your child’s Progress Report for the Autumn Term has been issued today.  If we have your email address, then the 
report will also be available on our data system: Go 4 Schools. 
 
If you have not accessed Go 4 Schools before, you will need to follow these instructions:  
• Go to www.go4schools.com 
• Once there, click on the ‘Parents’ tab in the top right hand corner.   
• Enter your email address into the First Time User section. 
• You will be sent a password and instructions about how to log on to the Go 4 Schools site 
• Once there, you will be able to access your child’s report. 
 
You can also access Go 4 Schools by following the link from the Limehurst Academy website: 
www.limehurst.org.uk 
 
If you would like subsequent reports to be available to you on the Go 4 Schools site, please complete the slip at the 
bottom of this letter.  
 
Your child has also been given a leaflet to bring home, which explains our assessment system. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs V Beeby 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP PLEASE RETURN TO MRS F REED, LIMEHURST ACADEMY 
 

Name of Child____________________________________________________________     
 
Form_______________ 
 
 
     I would like to be able to access information about my child’s progress, using the Go 4 Schools website. 
 

My email address(es) is/ are _________________________________________________ 
 
Signed ___________________________________________ 
 

 
 

 


